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City Manager

City Clerk
The City has a new portal to pay your utility bill for the
new year. Visit
https://municipalonlinepayments.com/wellingtonks. 

Or download the MyCivicUtilities App, which is
available for Apple and Android devices.
 
Payments can still be made in person at City Hall by
check, cash, or credit card.

During winter storms, scammers sometimes contact
residents by phone, saying the City is about to
disconnect power to their business or residence unless
they pay with a money order, gift card, or another form
of payment. The City will never ask customers to wire
money or pay with a reloadable card, gift card, or
cryptocurrency. If you receive this type of call and are
concerned, please contact the Wellington Police
Department or City Hall.
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Mon Jan 8~ Park Board Meeting 5:45 PM
Mon Jan 15~ Airport Board Meeting 7:00 PM
Tue Jan 16~ Land Bank Meeting 5:45 PM
Tue Jan 16 City Council Meeting 6:30 PM

ScheduledScheduledScheduled
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Public Works
Compost Site Update
The Street Department burned the Compost Site on December 27, 2023. This is done annually to prepare the site for
the new season. 

The Compost Site had a very busy year. We will be tabulating the totals brought in for our annual report to KDHE.
The facility will close officially for the season after tomorrow, Saturday, January 6th. 

Interviews were conducted this week and offers were made to fill two (2)
driver/collector positions in the Sanitation Department.  

Interviews will be scheduled soon to fill two (2) laborer positions in the Street
Department.

The Park and Street Departments removed the Lions Club monument sign and base from Century Park this week.  The
Lions Club plans to place the sign to the South of the Senior Center.  

Utilities
Water Service Line Survey
Have you completed your service line survey? A copy of the survey
was included in the utility bills and is available online. By completing
your survey, you are helping our community comply with new State
and Federal drinking water regulations. 

The link below takes you to the survey. You can also find it on the City
of Wellington website at
https://www.cityofwellington.net/newsview.aspx?nid=6665. You can
also access the survey using the QR code on your mobile device. 


